
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. • Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203 

November 7, 2019 

Greater Maple Valley Community Center 
22010 SE 248th Street 
Maple Valley, WA 98038 

Re: TN-190924- Voluntary Cancellation of NPC064427 

Dear Greater Maple Valley Community Center: 

On November 4, 2019, Greater Maple Valley Community Center requested that the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) cancel its certificate because Greater 
Maple Valley Community Center is no longer operating. 

Based on your request, the Commission cancels NPC064427. Greater Maple Valley Community 
Center must cease all operations associated with this certificate. 

Please note: You must submit an annual report for that portion of the year in which your 
company operated. If you have questions about annual reports, please contact Rachel Stark at 
rachel.stark@utc.wa.gov or 360-664-1157. For all other questions, please contact Licensing staff 
at 360-664-1222 or transportation@utc.wa.gov. 

Suzanne Stillwell 
Licensing Services Manager 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 



NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary's delegate, for decision. In 
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a 
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of 
this decision. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You 
may also mail your request to 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503 or PO Box 
47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for Commission review no later than 
14 days after the date of this letter. 
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